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*** MEDIA ADVISORY *** 
 

CAL PERFORMANCES AT UC BERKELEY ANNOUNCES  
 

YAMATO: THE DRUMMERS OF JAPAN 
JANUARY 29—30 

PERFORMANCES CANCELLED DUE TO 
CANCELLATION OF YAMATO’S NORTH AMERICAN TOUR 

 
TICKETS MAY BE REFUNDED, EXCHANGED, OR DONATED 

 

Berkeley, January 11, 2022 — Cal Performances at UC Berkeley announces that Yamato: The 
Drummers of Japan performances in Zellerbach Hall  January 29—30 are cancelled. This follows the 
drummers’ cancellation of their entire North American tour. 
 
Cal Performances is committed to bringing as much of its originally programmed season to stage as 
possible, and is actively working with both artists and public health advisers to anticipate any 
challenges. Details about the most up-to-date precautions Cal Performances is taking for the health 
and safety of its audiences, performers, and staff can be found on Cal Performances' COVID-19 
Protocols page. 
 
Ticket holders may apply the value of their Yamato: The Drummers of Japan tickets for another 
performance in the 2021-22 season; donate the cost of their tickets as a tax-deductible gift to Cal 
Performances; or receive a refund. If the Cal Performances Ticket Office does not hear from 
patrons by Tuesday, January 25 at 5pm regarding an exchange or donation, refunds will 
automatically be issued to the original form of payment within 7–10 days. 
 
 
The Ticket Office can be reached at tickets@calperformances.org (recommended) or via phone at 
510.642.9988 during business hours: Tue–Fri, noon–5pm. 

 
– Cal Performances – 
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